
 
 
 

PMO MISAMIS ORIENTAL/CAGAYAN DE ORO 
PHILIPPINE PORTS AUTHORITY 

PMO Admin Bldg. 2, Gate 5, Agora Road, Puntod, Cagayan de Oro City 
 
 

PORT ADVISORY/BULLETIN/ANNOUNCEMENT 
PABA No. PPD 048–2020 

 
DATE: 12 November 2020 No. of pages including this page:              

Two (2) pages 
TO:  All PPA Employees 
        All Others Concerned 

Emails: 

FROM: The Port Police Division Manager 
Email: bagartalia@ppa.com.ph 
PPD Email: moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 
PMO Fax: (088) 856-4667 

Cc: Division Managers and other concerned units of this PMO  
SUBJECT:  SUSPENSION OF WORK  
  
ATTENTION: If you have received this communication with missing, incomplete, garbled or unreadable pages, please notify us 
at once through Tel.(088)856-1264; Fax(088) 856-4667; Email Address:ppapmocdo@ppa.com.ph or moc_ppd@ppa.com.ph 

MESSAGE: 
 
Disseminating herein the instruction of the General Manager under Memorandum 
dated 10 November 2020 which automatically suspends work in the PPA premises 
with the declaration of Signal No. 3 or higher by the Philippine Atmospheric, 
Geophysical and Astronomical Services Administration (PAGASA) during the current 
rainy season and successive events of typhoons and other weather disturbances. 
 
Personnel assigned to frontline service/office shall continue to report according to their 
approved manning schedule to ensure uninterrupted delivery of services to the public. 
 
For information, guidance and compliance of all concerned. 
 
 
 
 
PPSUPT BERNARDO A GARTALIA 
 
Encl: A/S  
 
 
(Note: This communication has also digitally scanned and transmitted to your official email addresses. 
Please be advise this Office of any changes in said addresses, or of alternative addresses.  
Email Adresses of port users and stakeholders  

 


